## **Christine Whyte**

**Subject:** FW: Consultation - Site Allocations and Development Management Policies Plan

Attachments: M Silverman LTR 10 09 15.pdf

From: EBTC Huw Jones [mailto:hjones@elstreeborehamwood-tc.gov.uk]

**Sent:** 10 September 2015 12:21 **To:** Mark Silverman; Local Plan

Cc: All Councillors

Subject: FW: Consultation - Site Allocations and Development Management Policies Plan

Dear Mark

## **Consultation - Site Allocations and Development Management Policies Plan**

Please find attached a copy of the Town Council's response to the SADM document.

A hard copy has been hand delivered to Hertsmere Borough Council today.

I also copy Town Councillors and the designated local plan email address.

I hope this is helpful.

H R O Jones Town Clerk

**Elstree and Borehamwood Town Council** 

Telephone: 0208 207 1382





please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to

\*\*\*\*Disclaimer\*\*\*\*

The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Elstree & Borehamwood Town Council unless explicitly stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Elstree & Borehamwood Town Council may be intercepted and read by the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system.

From: EBTC Huw Jones Sent: 07 August 2015 11:23

To: 'Mark Silverman' < Mark. Silverman@hertsmere.gov.uk>

Subject: FW: Consultation - Site Allocations and Development Management Policies Plan

Dear Mark

I wonder whether a polite request could be made, please? It is noted that the table of hard copy distribution for this (and the Elstree Corridor Plan) omits EBTC.

Given that the Town Council Offices are often the first port of call for residents wishing to inspect documents, some Members refer to view hard copies and the fact that this Authority has a great stake in the content of the reports (more so than for example Bushey Library or Aldenham Parish Council in relation to Elstree Corridor) it is felt that a request should be made to amend the table, please, to include EBTC Offices. For the purposes of opening time details these are

Monday - Thursday 9.00 -- 500 pm and Friday 9.00 to 4.00 pm

If the Town could, therefore, be included this would be most appreciated.

I am copying your email to all Town Councillors in order that any comments on the SADM Plan can be forwarded to me by 1 September 2015, consolidated and passed on to you by me in good time before the 14 September 2015 deadline.

Kind regards and may I take this opportunity to wish you and all the planning staff a pleasant Summer holiday period.

**Huw Jones** 

H R O Jones Town Clerk Elstree and Borehamwood Town Council Telephone: 0208 207 1382



please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to

\*\*\*\*Disclaimer\*\*\*\*

The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Elstree & Borehamwood Town Council unless explicitly stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Elstree & Borehamwood Town Council may be intercepted and read by the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system.